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Please turn off all nonessential electronic devices.

Qur future saints Church services for ages 4-6 is held the first four Sundays
of each month. One of the ladies that oversee this gathering will be posted
at the entrance to the back fover soon after the start of morning worship
service at 11 a.m. You may choose if you wish for your child to participate.
Nursery is provided each Sunday morning for the smaller children in
classroomtt 10.

All entrance doors will be locked at 11:15 a.m. & 6:15 p.m. on Sunday’s.
There is a doorbell at each entrance should you be running late or need
back in the sanctuary after the commencement of service.

There are a few mores pots that need to be covered on our next Nursery
schedule. If you are willing to take a turn watching our little ones on a
Sunday morning, please volunteer. The sheet is on the back table in the
foyer.

The Youth are well on their way in raising funds for their mission trip.
Help is still needed!! We have the following upcoming events:

Sunday, May 6" — Lunch following service
Saturday, May 12" Yard Sale
Varied — Sign up sheet for Youth odd jobs

Preschool graduation is set for Friday night, May 11™ at 6:30 p.m. We
will have refreshments to follow in the Fellowship Hall. Come out and
see what the little ones have been working hard on all year. The children
and those that work with them are looking forward to performing for
you this night.

We remind everyone to be a witness for the Lord. Utilize the inserts
weekly and use your access of social media to reach out consistently to
those in your circle of life.

All that attended Wednesday evening Bible study and committed
themselves to pray for a particular aspect of the different ministries that
are a part of our Church are urged to be faithful to this obligation. As
taught, we need the “unction” of the Holy Ghost upon all that we do for
the Lord. He alone brings the power nceded to achieve success in
bearing fruit for our Lord’s Will to be accomplished.

The men will have a work day Saturday, May st We hope to have
enough gentlemen present to tackle 3 tasks during that day. Any basic
carpentry tools will be a plus. This will be scaled back if it is raining,
though a couple of items can still be accomplished. We will start
following prayer meeting that morning, Lord willing.

Our Sunday School offering support our mission efforts. God’s people
are commanded to reach the world. Help us do this. There is a mission
slot in the back foyer where your support can be placed as well.

Our annual Deacon BBQ and Paycheck Sunday is scheduled for August
12" Bro. Eddic Neal is our scheduled guest preacher for this date. Mark
your calendars now so you can arrange to be a part of this annual event.
We will have our dodge ball tournament once again!

Our Church ministries do not start and stop on Sundays. We are asking
everyone to make a special effort to specifically pray for our Daycare
ministry, our Preschool program, and GEIL, our K-12 grade Christian
school. Only the blessing of the Holy Ghost will make these and all
works of our Church successful for the glory of our Lord and Savior the
Lord Jesus Christ. God’s people are to be busy about His business -- we
believe this! Helps us in prayer and in any other way vou can — Step up
and step out for His glory..

Vacation Bible School is scheduled for the evenings of June 27" to
29" More information will follow, however, mark vour calendars now
and plan to join us — we will have a special event for Friday night, June
29th. Please be in prayer for this outreach effort and how you can help —
from volunteering to simply spreading the word and inviting those you
come in contact with to attend — it will take us all to make this
successful for the youth of our community.

This week’s nursery worker: Sis. Lisa
Next week’s nursery worker: Sis. Patricia and Sis. Kelsey



